UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

OFFHL AP THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY
IOR EDUCADIONAL RESEARUN AND IMPROVEMENT

Mr. Mario M. Gonzalez
Assistant Coordinator

of Special Services
The New York Public Libraries
455 Fifth Avenue
New York, New York 10016

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

On behalf of the Department of Education. Office of Educational Research and
Improvement, Library Programs, we want to thank you for reviewing applications
for the Foreign Language Materials Acquisition Program, Title V of the Library
Services and Construction Act (LSCA). Your professional judgment was most
important in carrying out the task of selecting proposals to be funded.

We appreciate jrour willingness to share your ideas, your professional judgment and
your insight during this first year of the funding of the LSCA Title V Program.

Thank you again for the time and energy you gave to reading and evaluating the
applications. We hope to award the grants by the end of September and will send

you a list of grantees shortly thereafter.
Sincerely,
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Anne di'Matnews, Ph.D.

Acting Director
(Office of Library Programs
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